
2015-2017	
	
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
 On the first Wednesday of each month, a group of students from Walnut Grove Secondary School 

(WGSS) go and set-up, help prepare, serve supper, and tidy up at the Langley Vineyard Friendship Centre as 

a part of our Humanitarian Club. Your child has volunteered to help. 
 
 We will be leaving WGSS at 4:45 pm on the first Wednesday of the month. Ms. Bryant-Taneda and 

perhaps other teachers will drive participating students to the Langley Vineyard Friendship Church. It will 

be helpful if we have one or two more drivers depending on how many students go to each (monthly) visit. 

Transportation will NOT be provided back to WGSS, so students need to have a ride back with a 

parent or another adult. For safety reasons, students will not be allowed to take public transportation 

home. Also when students leave, they must check with Ms. Bryant-Taneda so we can ensure students and 

parents leave together. 
 

The evening ends between 7:00 and 7:15 pm. We are asking parents to pick up their child at the 

Langley Vineyard Friendship Church (back entrance). The Church is located at 5708 Glover Road. The 

easiest approach is to take 208th to Logan Ave; then turn left on to Logan Ave, and go through the lights as 

you turn left and look for the first laneway (about 50 m, across from the back of Value Village). The 

entrance to the Vineyard is in the laneway. The phone number for Langley Vineyard Friendship Centre 

is (604) 530-8463. 
 

Parents who are able to drive students to the Langley Vineyard are asked to fill out the Parent Driver 

Permission form. The permission form at the back of this sheet is for all trips (once a month). There will be no 

individual forms for each trip. 
 

Students: Please sign your name on the sign-up sheet by Tuesday after school, the day before we go to 

Vineyard. There will be only 15 spots available each month. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Ms Bryant-Taneda at 604-882-0220. 
 

Thank you.	
	
	
Sincerely,	Marianna	C	and	
Ms.	Bryant-Taneda,	
WGSS	Teacher	 	 	
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LOW RISK FIELD TRIP – PARENT PERMISSION FORM 

(Please	return	by	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 )	
 
Name of student:                                                  (“my child”) 

Name of school :                                                   Grade:            

Date of trip:                                                        

I	have	read	and	am	informed	about	the	proposed	field	trip	to	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

on	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 .	I	request	that	my	child	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

participate	in	this	field	trip.	

I	understand	there	is	a	cost	involved	and	have	enclosed	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 with	this	form. 
 
In	the	event	of	an	emergency	when	a	family	member	cannot	be	contacted	at	home,	please	try	to	reach	one	

of	the	following	emergency	contacts:	

Name	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Phone:	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

Name	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Phone:	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

Care Card Number:                                  

Medical Information Update	(Please	include	any	medical	or	health	concerns):	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

WGSS	8919	Walnut	Grove	Drive,	Langley,	B.C.	V1M	2N7	 	 PH:	(604)	882-0220	 	 FAX:	(604)	882-0557	
ORGANIZED	BY:	Marianna	C	and	Ms.	Bryant-Taneda	

	

I, the undersigned parent or legal guardian of the above-named student, request that my son/daughter be 

allowed to participate in the event described above (or to the series of events listed on the back of this form). 
 
Both my son/daughter and I understand that the Langley School District Pupil Discipline Policy applies on all 

field trips. The use of alcohol or drugs and/or inappropriate student conduct may result in suspension from 

school. Students engaging in these behaviours are liable to be sent home at their family’s expense. 

 
                                                Date:                              
 

                                                Home 
Phone:                             

                                                Work 
Phone:                             

 

Hand	in	
ASAP	

Walnut	Grove	Secondary	School	

First	Wednesday	of	each	month	

Langley Vineyard Friendship Centre:	5708 Glover Rd 

the	first	Wednesday	of	each	month	

N/A	

(Location) 

(student’s name) 

Student Signature 

Parent/Legal Guardian Signature 

(amount) 

(date) 


